
VIRTUAL SILENT AUCTION 
 

 

 

 

The Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury will be hosting a Virtual 

Silent Auction commencing April 5,2023, with bidding opening at 6:00 p.m. 

and running through until 9:00 p.m. on April 11, 2023. 

There are three ways to access the virtual auction: 
 

Click  HERE to access the auction on a personal computer,  

 

Text LDAS to (647) 424-0433, or scan the QR Code   
 
Then choose to participate via mobile or email.  You MUST complete your 

registration to participate. 

All items have been generously donated and Silent Auctions Canada will 

oversee the auction process on our behalf. 

Monies raised will enhance our programs and services in supporting 

children and youth with learning disabilities in our community. 

Here is a sneak peek at some of the items that are up for auction!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOING ONCE GOING TWICE  

SOLD 

 

    VIRTUAL SILENT AUCTION 

 

 

BIDDING OPENS AT 6:00 P.M.  

ON APRIL 5TH  AND CLOSES AT 

9:00 P.M. ON APRIL 11, 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLICK, TEXT OR SCAN  

TO PARTICIPATE 

 
 

 

WINNING ITEMS ARE AVAILABLE 

FOR PICK UP ON  

APRIL 13TH AND 14TH  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION    

 

CALL 705 522 0100  

 

OR  

 

EMAIL 

resource@ldasudbury.ca 

 

CHARITY REGISTRATION  

# 847846656RR0001 

SUPPORTED BY  

 

  

 

 

 

Paw Patrol is on Patrol  

Wings and Things   

Cozy Night In!   Discover Science North    

Pasta Anyone!   

https://mobilbid.co/url/k7hz2VHE
mailto:resource@ldasudbury.ca

